
Local governments have had 
their fill of shopping carts littering 
neighborhoods and transit centers. 
A part-time cart cowboy with a truck 
and a stack of bungee cords is no 
longer good enough. 

The NWGA Cart Retrieval Service 
provides indemnity from local 
ordinances that fine retailers for 
abandoned shopping carts and 
currently services 110 stores in the 
Portland Metro Area, Salem and 
Woodburn.
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The NWGA Service provides:
•  A “safe harbor” for retailers with local shopping cart ordinances 

(as provided by Senate Bill 645, 2007)

•  Protection from civil penalties associated with local shopping cart 
ordinances (Penalties can reach $50 per cart, per occurrence)

•  24/7/365 Live-operator, toll-free phone number to report abandoned 
carts (888-55-CARTS)

•  Live dispatch of reported carts to cart retrieval service

• Guaranteed pick-up of reported carts within 72 hours

•  Custom trucks and equipment for secure retrieval – 
No bungi cords and old pick-up trucks

•  Fully licensed and insured cart retrieval service (workers comp, 
unemployment insurance, general liability and all local and state business licenses and 
payroll taxes)

Participation in the NWGA Cart Retrieval Service is available to NWGA 
Members and Non-Members. Rate discounts will be applied to NWGA 
Members. Please contact NWGA at 503-685-6293 to sign up today! 


